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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As your young person enters the last term of their Broad General Education, it is a great time to 
reflect on their time at Portlethen Academy so far, celebrate their journey and wider achievements 
and plan their goals and pathways through S4 and beyond.  
As such, during Clan, our S3 pupils have been preparing for their Passage Presentations. You can find 
out more information about what Passage is and how they have been planning for this on our Clan 
website https://sites.google.com/as.glow.scot/portyclans/home/202223/passage-presentations 
The Passage Presentations will take place during the week of Tuesday the 9th of May until Friday the 
12th of May during the school day. Individual invites for your child/ward’s Passage Presentations with 
details of times, locations and how to RSVP will follow in due course. We appreciate it is not ideal for 
those who have work commitments that the event is held during school hours but hope that with 
enough notice a small allocation of time can be set aside to allow you to attend the event. As this is 
also the first year of us running such an event, we will be gathering feedback where the views and 
opinions of pupils, parents, and staff will be gathered to inform future years. 
 
In the meantime, we would encourage you to discuss with your young person their presentation, 
encourage them to practice what they are going to say and ensure they have submitted the digital 
copy for feedback prior to the event (this is done via the S3 Passage Team which pupils have access 
to via Glow).  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to your young person’s Passage Presentation.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Rebecca Hogg 
Principal Teacher of Pupil Development  

 


